
 

June is here!!!  Fun days spent out playing in the water, building sand castles 

in the sand area and learning how to use our big muscles. 

This summer will be spent learning routines, how to be a friend, show kindness, 

and a lot of social emotional activities to help them be the best toddlers they can 

be!  

We will be having our mud kitchen set up and ready for play real soon.  Please 

let me know if you do NOT want your child playing in mud on a particular 

day.  Mud is VERY difficult to get out of clothes, especially WHITE clothes. We 

also will be putting out our pools and using the hose/sprinkler to cool down a lot. 

Please have a swimsuit and towel that is labeled, to be kept at the center Mon-

Friday.   

Most afternoons, we will be combining with the 

Buttercups for rest and outside playtime. 

 

Miss Stephanie 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

JUNE 21st….3:30-5:00 Ice Cream 

Social for Dad & Carriage Rides 

JULY 4th...BUILDING CLOSED 

AUG 3rd...BLLC’s ANNUAL 

SPLASH BASH!!! 


